From: Jason Stead

To: Paul Rasmussen

Cc: Community Broadcasting

Subject: CM: Re: Proposed Meeting For The Future Direction of TCBLs in the Windsor RA1 License Area -
ACMA2017/800 Dated 09 June 2020

Date: Wednesday, 24 June 2020 7:57:05 PM

Hi Paul

I am in talks with Steve W from.hawkesbury radio at present as you are aware we are in
process of coming up with a solution to work together

Regards

On Wed, 24 Jun. 2020, 6:37 pm Paul Rasmussen, <} GG ot

Dear Fellow Community Broadcasters,

Last week, 16 Jun 2020, | sent you all an invite to a meeting (see email below and invite
attached hereto) to discuss the possible timing options and to determine the best way
that we can comply with the ACMA’s preferences for the Windsor RAL1 license area.

Moreover, HRCA has obtained an extension of the ACMA deadline until 30 Jun 2020
(see the ACMA email attached).

HRCA is still of the view that it is imperative that we all meet to discuss possible
pathways.

To date HRCA has received no replies from any of you with regard to the proposed
meeting.

Would you please respond to the HRCA proposal for a meeting.

Yours sincerely,

Paul Rasmussen
President

Management Committee

Hawkesbury Radio Communications Association, Inc




Email sent on the 16 Jun 2020:

Dear Fellow Community Broadcasters,

Please find attached a document which proposes a meeting between current TCBL
holders.

Yours sincerely,

Paul Rasmussen
President

Management Committee

Hawkesbury Radio Communications Association, Inc





